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Overview

International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) has proposed to organize a Technical Meeting on Guiding
Principles for Applying Computer Security to Instrumentation and Control Systems at Nuclear facilities
during September 23-27, 2013 at Mumbai, India.

The purpose of the meeting is to develop and review areas that should be addressed in the IAEA
guidance on computer security for digital instrumentation and control systems at nuclear facilities to
include the integration of safety and security considerations during the lifecycle of digital control
systems.

Organization & Participation

Control Instrumentation Division (CnID) of Bhabha Atomic Research Centre (BARC), Mumbai is
organizing the meeting. The funding for the event is provided by the Global Centre of Nuclear Energy
Partnership (GCNEP), Department of Atomic Energy (DAE), Government of India.

Nominated members from various units of DAE along with invited foreign delegates and representatives
of IAEA would attend the meeting. The total number of participants is expected to be around 20.

Venue and Schedule

The meeting will be held at The Regenza by Tunga, a hotel at Navi Mumbai during the office hours from
September 23 — 27, 2013. On the opening day of the meeting, Shri. C. K. Pithawa, Director, E&I Group,
BARC and Dr. K. L. Ramakumar, Chairman, AC, GCNEP and Director, RC&| Group, BARC would address
the participants.

Assistance

Further information in this regard may be obtained from Shri. R. M. Suresh Babu, OS & Head, Software
Development Section, CnID, BARC at +91-22-2559 3944 or subabu@barc.gov.in



